
 

 

Re: PS/PB 27/09/2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parent Volunteers 
 

As a parent at this school I am sure you understand and appreciate that we take 
Safeguarding our children very seriously, therefore we are updating our policy regarding 
Parent Volunteers, especially those helping on school trips and visits. 
 

We will now be asking that all parents who assist on trips and visits now undertake a DBS 

check (formerly CRB) which will last throughout the time your child is at Bransgore School. 

If you are in a position to be able to help out please provide your email address below and 

we can start the process. This really is quite pain free! 

Name: ……………………………… Email address: ……………………………………………… 

If you have any queries regarding this, please call Mrs Saunders in the School Office. 

Many thanks 

Paul Brown Headteacher  


